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You are receiving this e-mail 
as an opt-in subscriber to the 
Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To unsubscribe, 
please e-mail ontarget-
request@onthebase.com with 
“unsubscribe” in the subject 
line. 

 

 

Building 4 Paint Project Has Begun 
The Building 4 Paint Project has begun.  Kastra Painting’s crew 
arrived, as scheduled, this morning.  Work at Post 3 is underway, 
starting with cleaning and prep.  Today’s impact should be very 
minor.  Tuesday through Friday are expected to see areas 
cordoned off.  Please respect these construction zones and no 
parking areas. 

Note that every effort is being made to minimize the impact to 
personnel, visitors, and personal property.  Some late afternoon 
and weekend work is planned. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/project    

Schedule 
The Port Authority will regularly post up to OnTheBase.com and to 
the COATC Message Boards a graphic schedule of the areas being 
painted. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/project/paintschedule.jpg  

Note 
This e-newsletter will the forum for sharing regular updates on the 
status of the Building 4 Paint Project.  Please forgive our intrusion 
to your e-mail box more often than normal during this time. 

 


